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            Your 2011 VLNAACF Raffle Car  

Submitted by John McCarthy  

    Your 2011 VLNAACF raffle car committee looked at several cars and 
trucks in an attempt to find a vehicle that the club could purchase that would make a decent raffle car. 
Our criteria in car selection was to find a vehicle that appeals to large numbers of people, needs mini-
mal work, was reasonably priced and is road-worthy. We looked at several candidates in the right 
price range, some worthy of consideration , and some that had missed their date with the car crusher. 

                At the November membership meeting, the raffle car committee announced that they had 
made a selection. A vote was taken of the members present and it was approved to purchase a 1969 
custom Volkswagen Bug. 

                The Bug sports a pink and white paint scheme, has a custom dual carb engine, new chrome 
running boards and bumpers, aluminum wheels and nice radial tires. The body is straight and the 
paint has minimal road rash. The interior is plain VW Bug, but clean and serviceable. The car has a 
classic 1957 body mounted on a more modern 1969 platform.  

                As the chairperson of the committee, I would like to thank my committee members Will 
Chase, Blue Hinchsliff, and Robbie Casey for all their hard work and time in locating and selecting 
this car. I would also like to thank all the club members that submitted leads and comments on avail-

able vehicles                                    Pictures on Page 3 

Christmas Party At The Westmark 
 

Although the Christmas party is at the Westmark, it will be in a different location within the build-
ing. Instead of the Ballroom, it will be in Northern Latitudes. If you park in the front parking area 
(10th Avenue), enter the building through the main entrance, bear left and there you are! If you 
park in the parking area entered from Noble Street, enter the building through the Red Lantern en-
trance, bear left past the bar, bear right toward the main lobby, look right  
and there you are! If you have not received your dinner reservation form by November 26, call 452-
5234 or email mcbug@gci.net 
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Presidents Headlights 
 

“Happy Holidays!” 
 
  Here is wishing the very best of the 
season to every reader and Vernon L Nash 
Antique Auto Club member!  May the holi-
days be good for you and good for your 
hobby cars. 
 
  We have a raffle car.  The committee 
selected a hot-rod VW that should attract a 
lot of attention.  We should have tickets 
available soon, so that we can have “stocking 
stuffers” and for gifts to those car friends 
“who have everything”. 
 
  We also have started planning for 
next year.  Most important to that planning 
effort is for you to return the survey that you 
received with your dues invoice so that they 
can be tabulated and the preferences and sug-
gested used in planning events for next year.  
We approved the dates for the Carlson Center 
Show and the Joint Meet at the November 
membership meeting. 
 

 Carlson Center Show is Memorial 
Day Weekend – Saturday, May 29th 

and Sunday, May 29th 

 
 The Joint Meet will be in Fairbanks at 

the River’s Edge Resort – Friday, 
June 18th and Saturday, June 19th 

(Solstice / Father’s Day Weekend) 
 

 Dues are due by the end of the year.  
You should have received an invoice, and 
your payment should be sent to the club PO 
box or dropped of with Rochelle at Larson’s 

Locksmith. 
 
 Laurel and her elves have the Annual 

Meeting / Christmas Party all planned, and 
you should be receiving the invite about now 
(and I believe there is a reservation form in 
this newsletter, too).  We are a big group, so 
reserve your spot soon by returning the $10 
reservation “fee”.  Half of the fee funds cash 
door prizes and the other half will be donated 
to charity in January.  Be sure and get those 
auto-related gifts wrapped, too. 

 
  I’m looking for folks to fill 

quite a number of jobs on committees and for 
events for next year.  Please let me know 
what you will do – before I ask someone else 
to do what your favorite might be… 

 
  See you all at the Holiday 

Party! 
 

-
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Couldn’t resist this!  Any one have one of these? 
 
Sterling 
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Pictures Of  The Troll Travels 
Requested 
 
 
I want to get the pictures of the troll travels, and 
any narration to the 
travel that may accompany the pictures. I want to 
do an album in the "Life of the 
 Troll". It has been mentioned a couple of times at 
the meetings, I want to be sure 
 the club has a chance to get the pictures in to me. 
  
They can email them to me. By the 8th of Decem-
ber. 
 Here is another email, snowgod-
dess42@yahoo.com 
  
 Thank you very much, 
 Theresa--- 

In October the Troll joined Nancy Allen for a trip to 
Washington DC.  The Troll is patriotic and enjoyed get-
ting her photo taken with a US flag in front of the White 
House. 
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HOLIDAY DINNER 
Please return this form with your reservation fee(s) and guest payments to 
drop box at 919 3rd Avenue( turquoise bldg with orange trim) or mail no 
later than November 30,2011 to: 
VLNAAC 
Box 71253 
Fairbanks, AK 99707 
DINNER at the Christmas party will be a served meal at the 
Westmark (Northern Latitudes) on December 12, 2011. Social hour, 4:30pm. 
Dinner, 5:00pm. Dinner will include tossed salad, fresh steamed vegetables, 
red potatoes, rolls & butter, beverage and dessert. There is a $10 
nonreturnable reservation fee per member. Guest price is $30 and includes 
gratuity. Child, under 13, price is $10. 
Make your dinner choice(s) and include payment. 
how many 
adult child 
_______ Dijon Chicken Breast 
-------      London Broil 
______   Baked Halibut 
_______ Prima Prevera (vegetarian fettuccini) 
# 
__ member@$10=$ _______ 
__ guest @ $30 = $ _______ 
__ child @ $10 = $ ________ 
total = $ _________________ 
Name(s)  
 
 
 

Questions?  
Contact Laurel 452-5234 or 
mcbug@gci.net 
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Birthdays 
The December Birth Flower is the Poinsettia 

 
  

Hansen Howard   1-Dec 
Palmer Debbie  3-Dec 
Dane Ron  5-Dec 
Shaw Glenn  5-Dec 
McDonald John  6-Dec 
Moore Ralph  6-Dec 
Wilbur Brenda  9-Dec 
Boschert Sandy  13-Dec 
Beal Paula  13-Dec 
Walton Charley  19-Dec 
Chace Klinton  20-Dec 
McLaughlin Laurel 30-Dec 
Helms Cindy  30-Dec 
Holmes Robert  30-Dec 

    

Anniversaries 

 
 Please go to this web page      http://local.aaca.org/fairbanks/events.htm 
For a full calendar , description , and the months ahead! 
Board Meeting at Sam's Sourdough 
Tue, December 7, 6pm – 7pm 
Where Sam's Sourdough  
Description Official Board Meeting for the Club.  
Club HOLIDAY PARTY at The Westmark Hotel  
When Sun, December 12, 4:30pm – 8:30pm 
Where The Westmark Hotel  
Newsletter Deadline for Submissions and Articles - email Sterling at sterling-
muth@hotmail.com  
When Monday, Dec 20, 2010 
Christmas Eve When Friday, Dec 24, 2010 
Christmas When Saturday, Dec 25, 2010 
New Year's Eve When Friday, Dec 31, 2010 

 

The December Birth 
Stone is the   
Blue Topaz      

Larson Kirk Kathy 1-Dec 

Boschert Ken Sandy 13-Dec 

Vinton Willy Wilma 15-Dec 

Cook Jeffry Susan 17-Dec 

Lyle George Nila 18-Dec 

Whitledge Terry Sharon 19-Dec 

Oines Don Angie 22-Dec 

Uzzell Ken Wendy 26-Dec 

http://local.aaca.org/fairbanks/events.htm


Newsletter Deadline 
All materials for the newsletter should be in by the 20th of the 
month to be considered for the next newsletter.  
Email Sterlingmuth@hotmail.com or call 907-488-5859.  Items 
can be mailed to Sterling at his home address; 912 N STOL  Dr, 
North Pole, AK 99705. 
Have a story about how you got your car?  A favorite trip?  A real 
repair hassle?  Send it in! 
 
  

NEXT MEETINGS  
NOTE CHANGE:  The General MemberDecember 12, 2011. 
Social hour, 4:30pm. 
Dinner, 5:00pmship Meeting is Christmas Party Dinner at the 
Westmark December 12, 2011. Social hour, 4:30pm. Dinner, 
5:00pm  
The Board Meeting is at 6:30 PM at Sams Sourdough 
café on Tuesday Dec 7th.  Everyone is also welcome to 
attend Board Meetings. 
 
    
   

President Rick Larrick crlarrick@alaska.net 907-457-4344
Vice President Scott Grundy grundy@mosquitonet.com 907-457-3526
Secretary Theresa Chase polish1@mosquitonet.com 907-488-4973
Treasurer Ron Allen ronandnancy@gci.net 907-488-3965
Director Willy Vinton wvinton@gci.net 907-388-8582
Director Scott Culbertson sdculbertson@gci.net 907-451-7911
Director John McCarthy gt500@acsalaska.net 907-452-8805
Newsletter Sterling Muth sterlingmuth@hotmail.com 907-488-5859
Webmaster Wilma Vinton wlvinton@gci.net 907-456-2261
Events Coordinator Rochelle Larson Rochelle1987@hotmail.com 907-590-8593

Membership Chair Rochelle Larson Rochelle1987@hotmail.com 907-590-8593

Historian Bill Chace chace@acsalaska.net 907-488-3805

VLNAAC Website:  http://local.aaca.org/fairbanks/ CONTACTS: 

907-388-8252 

http://local.aaca.org/fairbanks/
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